## Eno River Unitarian Universalist Fellowship

4907 Garrett Road, Durham, NC 27707-3443 (919) 489-2575 \* office@eruuf.org \* www.eruuf.org

May 2018

## Dear Members of ERUUF:

Please join us in the sanctuary on Sunday, June 3, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. for our Annual Meeting of the Fellowship. It has been an amazing year at ERUUF, and we are eager to share the good news with you.

We will provide brief overviews of the ministry, strategic plan progress, and the results of our annual Pulse survey. We'll also hear updates on two exciting initiatives: the impact of the Special Campaign for Campus Needs, and our steps toward the development of a Planned Giving Program. We will present and vote on the proposed 2018-19 operating budget and the slate of nominees for the Board of Trustees, Healthy Congregations and Nominating Committees.

We need a quorum of 10% of our membership, or 69 members, in order to open this meeting. All are welcome including non-voting friends. Child care will be provided. For those members who cannot attend, absentee ballots will be accepted in the ERUUF Office until 11:45 a.m. on Sunday, June 3, 2018.

Thank you for your strong commitment to our Fellowship. We look forward to seeing you at the Annual Meeting.

Sincerely,

Kristi Chilton Chair, Board of Trustees